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14 November 2022, 2.30 pm – 6 pm


Thank you Mr. President 

Samoa thanks the delegation of Brazil for their UPR report and 
commends them for their national and international efforts
 in combatting violence against women and children. 

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Continue and step up efforts to prevent violence and
 exploitation of women and children, 

2) Seek technical assistance from OHCHR and relevant mechanisms 
to enhance the visibility of the UPR, 

3) Increase the engagement from civil society, NGOs, 
especially vulnerable groups and indigenous peoples in UPR consultations and its processes. 

4) To ratify the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons

We conclude by wishing Brazil a successful review. 



I thank you 
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